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THE POVIAT STAROSTY IN WOŁOMIN


Remembrance of John Paul II:

"(...) The memory of the Battle of Warsaw that took place in this area in August 1920 is still vivid in our hearts. (...) It was a great victory of the Polish army, so great that it could not be explained in a purely natural way and that is why it was called "Cud nad Wisłą". This victory was preceded by fervent national prayer. (...) Divine Providence seems to impose an obligation today to uphold the memory of this great event in the history of our Nation and all of Europe that took place on the eastern side of Warsaw (...) ".
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